
Portsmouth School Board 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Non-Public Session 
 
 

November 23, 2003 
5:30 p.m. 

Board Room, Little Harbour School 
 

 
 

Non-Public Non-Meeting Notice 
 
 
It is anticipated the Portsmouth School Board will conduct a non-public non-meeting 
with Counsel on Sunday, November 23, 2003 at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room at Little 
Harbour Elementary School. 
 
Dated this twenty-first day of November, 2003.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


